
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear parents and guardians, 

 

Given the overwhelming success of last year’s visit, we thought it 

be excellent for the whole school to pay another visit to Hakeford 

Woods (situated north-east of Barnstaple). Throughout the month of March and April, we 

would like the children to visit and take part in a variety of forest school activities such as, 

den building. 

  

Please see the table below for information on which day/s is/are applicable to you. 

Date Year group and class 

Monday 21st March Year 2 – Pine 

Wednesday 23rd March Year R – Acorns 

Friday 25th March Year 1 – Oak 

Monday 28th March Year 2 – Ash 

Wednesday 30th March Year 3 – Apple and Beech 

Friday 1st April Year 5 - Elm 

Monday 4th April Year 6 – Holly 

Wednesday 6th April Year 4 - Willow 

 

On the day, you will need: 

• Waterproof clothing  

• Packed lunch 

• Water bottles (not disposable) 

 

PLEASE GO TO OUR SCHOOL GATEWAY TO GIVE CONSENT FOR THIS TRIP. 

THANK YOU. 

 

If you qualify for free school lunches, please say in the applicable section, on School 

Gateway. 

 

Many thanks, 

Mr Bishop 


